
 

  

April 30, 2018 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Shari Moore 
 
FROM:  Joe Mansky 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED NEW POLLING PLACE LOCATIONS for 2018 
 
We have now completed the annual inspection of our polling places and have determined that two of 
our polling places from 2017 are not available for use in 2018. Accordingly, we recommend that the 
following changes be made in preparation for the state primary and state general election this year.  
 
 

Ward 3 Precinct 12 

Current location: Immanuel Lutheran Church 

Proposed locations: Leonard Center Atrium, Macalester College 

 

Reason: There is a summer music camp scheduled at the church the week of the state primary  

  and as a consequence, our normal polling place space is unavailable for our use. We are  

  required by state law to conduct the state primary and the state general election at the  

  same polling place location. 

 

Ward 6 Precinct 5 

Current location: Eastside Community Lutheran Church  

Proposed location: Duluth-Case Recreation Center 

 

Reason: The church management is no longer willing to make their facility available for use as a  

  polling place. Duluth-Case Rec Center is a former polling place location. 

 

The voters affected by these changes will be notified by surface mail during the week of July 16. 

 

Please let me know if you have questions about these recommended changes. 


